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Supporting the Village School 
 

Mufti Day, Egg Hunt and School cake sale 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Just to let you know about our next event, which is coming up before Easter! 
 
 

Friday April 7th – Easter egg hunt, Mufti day and all 
School cake sale 
 
Friday 7th April is Mufti Day! The mufti theme is Easter and 
we would like the children to wear something related to this 
theme. We ask that all children donate a minimum of £1 and 
the money will be collected as normal by the entrance gates. 
 
Whole school cake sale, we would appreciate donations on 
that Friday to the cake stall. Cakes will then be on the front 
playground from 2:50-3:15, after Exit Point, for you to enjoy for a donation. 
 
We would also like to invite you to our Easter Egg hunt at school on Friday 7th April from 
3:20. Join us on the school’s back field for our Easter Egg hunt – where you need to find all 
the hidden letters to make an Easter themed word. When you know what the word is you 
can collect your prize and then why not stop off and enjoy the refreshments we will be 
providing with all the yummy treats you have made. 
 
The cost of the egg hunt is £2 per child. Refreshments are individually priced. 
 
As this is a family event, we kindly request that there is no smoking on the school premises. 
 
We hope you’re able to come and join us. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Rachel Sands 
BSA Secretary 


